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CERTIFIED MATL - RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

April 10, 1997

Mr. C. D. Reis, Vice President and
Deputy General Manager
"Electronic Systems Division
Raytheon Company
528 Boston Post Road :
Sudbury, Massachusetts 01776 il

Re: NPDES No. MA0001511
(Raytheon Company - Wayland, MA)

Dear Mr. Reis:

Your National Pollutant Discharge Elimination System (NPDES) permit
for the above referenced facility has been terminated for the
reason indicated below:

‘Facility Tied-In to a POTW

XX Facility Gone Out of Business

Discharge Terminated

Other

- Since this permit was issued pursuant to the Clean Water Act (the
Federal Act), as amended and the Massachusetts Clean Water Act (the
State Act) 21 M.G.L. Section 43.45, as amended, the permit is
hereby terminated under both Federal and State statute.

If, in the future, your facility wishes to resume a discharge to
waters of the United States, an application for discharge must be
made to this Agency at least 180 days in advance of the proposed
discharge. (See 40 C.F.R. Section 122.21). Any proposed new
discharge, which meets the definition of new source, 40 C.F.R.
Section 122.2, must meet the requirements of any applicable "new
source performance standards" for your industry, 33 U.S.C. Section
1316, and shall protect state water gquality standards. Any
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If you have any questions relative to the NPDES program, do not
hesitate to contact me at (617) 565-3563.

Sincerely,

Olga Vergara 7
Environmental Protection Specialist
Municipal Assistance Unit

cc: MA Environmental Protection Agency (MA DEP)




